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13th November 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers 

All KS1 (Bluebell and Fern) Children will be performing Sparkle at the end of this term.  The 

performances will be held on Tuesday 10th December at 2 pm and Wednesday 11th December at 2 pm.  

Tickets will be allocated on a ratio of 2 tickets per family.  Please complete forms below if you require 2 

tickets and return to school office as soon as possible.  Allocated seating tickets will then be given on a 

first come first service basis.  Please remember all Bluebell children will be part of the Chorus in this 

performance.   

If there are any tickets not allocated in the first round, we will then send a separate letter for you to 

apply for further tickets.  Also we will be asking for donations at the Performances towards the 

costumes and license. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

L Kelsey (Mrs)  

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I confirm I will require: 

 

o 1/2 (delete as appropriate) for Sparkle on  Tuesday 10th December at  

2 pm 

 

o 1/2 (delete as appropriate) tickets for  Humph the Camel on Wednesday 11th  December at 2 pm 

 

 

Child/ren Name  ___________________________________________________ 

 

Signed   __________________________________________________________ 

 

Date _____________________________________________________________ 
 

Bluebell Parents, if you can only 

get one slot off work we suggest 

you attend the Christingle where 

your children will be part of a 

Nativity Tableau whereas in the 

Sparkle Performance they will be 

just part of the Chorus. 


